
 

*** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE *** 

Spring Sessions Wrap Up at Southwood Boys & Girls Club 

Charlottesville, Virginia (5/31/2018) – QuickStart Tennis of Central Virginia, Inc. (QCV) 

is pleased to report a very successful, inaugural afterschool tennis program at the 

Southwood Boys & Girls Club has been completed. There were seven sessions with 15 

to 20 kids participating each week. The sessions were led by QCV Board member Robert 

Gibb and Justin Lloyd, Lead Program Coordinator at the Club. 

 

 

Justin, says, “Things are great! Tennis has been better than expected. The Southwood 

members are learning quickly and loving it! Thank you so much for the equipment. We 

have some great upcoming players!” 

Robert, adds, “A lot of kids picked up on the skills quickly and hit the ball correctly instead 

of hitting it as hard as possible. We now plan to keep the program going through summer 

and into the fall.” 

**************************************************************************************************** 

QuickStart Tennis of Central Virginia is an all-volunteer, grassroots Community Tennis 

Association established in 2009 as a 501(c)(3) charitable organization to promote, 

develop and grow QuickStart Tennis in the heart of Virginia for all beginners, especially 

underserved youth, using the kid-sized QuickStart Tennis format. 



QCV’s service area includes Albemarle, Amelia, Appomattox, Brunswick, Buckingham, 

Charlotte, Culpeper, Cumberland, Dinwiddie, Fluvanna, Franklin, Greene, Greensville, 

Halifax, Henry, Louisa, Lunenburg, Madison, Mecklenburg, Nelson, Nottoway, Orange, 

Patrick, Pittsylvania, Prince Edward, Powhatan and Rappahannock counties and the 

cities of Charlottesville, Danville and Martinsville. We currently serve 207 schools with 

more than 95,000 kids, 15 parks & recreation departments, three Boys & Girls Clubs and 

three YMCAs in our service area of 27 counties and three independent cities. We have 

also gotten tennis into PE classes in 36 additional schools with 15,000 students in 

communities outside our service area. 

Visit QCV at: www.quickstartcentral.org and on Facebook. 
 
For additional information, contact quickstartcentral@comcast.net 

         

A racquet in every hand! A smile on every face!  
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